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TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

MARCH 2, 1981 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor J. V. Stone 
Deputy-Mayor Nora Lake 
Councilmembers Russell Sweetman 

Jeffrey Sil er 
James Singer 
Shirley Heintz 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Carryl Kenning 
Assistant City Manager Joseph Minner 

Council concurred to reappoint Charl'es Brown as a Member of the 
Personnel Appeals Board. The necessary legislation was prepared for the 
Council Meeting to follow. 

Mayor Stone advised that Applicants for the vacancy on City Council 
will be interviewed Monday, March 9, 1981 beginning at 7:45 P.M. A Special 
Council Meeting will follow to finalize the appointmemt . 

Mr. Kenning reviewed four proposed Contracts with the Montgomery 
County Combined General Health District for the year 1981. Mr . Kenning 
had previously recommended not funding the staff development and in-service 
training program and the Free Clinic. Mrs. Lake suggested funding these 
two programs just 50% the amount requested by the Health District. Mr. 
Sweetman requested that the City Staff review the possibility of establishing 
a Health Department within the City of Centerville for the year 1982. 
Council concurred to sign all four Contracts for 1981 but to reduce the 
amount requested by 50% for the in-service training program and the Free 
Clinic. 

Mrs. Heintz reviewed a Public Hearing she attended in Columbus concerning 
the Merger Bill. 
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Marilyn J. McLaug~ ­
Clerk of Council 


